To whom it may concern,

I'm emailing in response to HB4071 and the possible removing of Jason Lee's statue from

the National Statuary Hall in Washington DC, and asking that this Bill not be passed. Jason Lee
worked for nearly a decade to get Oregon's statehood, not to mention the myriad of other things
he did and contributed to.

The Jason Lee statue has been in the National Statuary Hall for 60 years and | believe that's
where it deserves to stay, so | am opposed to this Bill! | ask that you share this testimony with all
of the committee members, and that all would oppose this Bill.

Thank you for your time.

Best regards,

Mrs. Cheryl McElroy



